
 

 

 

Food	and	Drug	Administration	
CFSAN	Outreach	and	Information	Center	
4500	Campus	Drive	HFS-009	
College	Park,	Maryland	20740-3835	

Dear	FDA:	

Aluminum	salts	in	antiperspirants	have	been	identified	by	scientists	as	a	
cause	of	breast	cancer.	Some	scientists	now	consider	it	to	be	the	leading	
cause	of	breast	cancer.		

Aluminum	is	a	known	neurotoxin	and	is	a	carcinogen.	Warning	labels	
should	be	placed	on	antiperspirants	containing	aluminum	salts	and	
compounds.		

The	research	is	published	on	Cancer	Corner	USA	and	confirms	the	
association	of	aluminum	and	breast	cancer.			

Women	of	the	world	need	to	be	aware	of	the	danger	to	their	health	in	
using	these	products.	
 

Thank	You,	
 

 


